
 

   

 

INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 
 

Bulletin #: I2018 – 029 

Date:  June 29, 2018 

To:  Ontario Soccer and District Membership, ORA  

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Dave Kelly, Manager of Coaching Development    

Subject:  Upcoming National B License Part 1 Course  
 
Ontario Soccer is pleased to announce the date and location of the next Coach Development 
opportunity: 
 
National B License Part 1 
 
Ontario Soccer has opened registration for the following course:  
 

 Waterloo United, October 1st - October 5th  (5 days) 
 
This course will be held in Waterloo, Ontario. Upon applying, coaches will be provided with further 
details regarding location, times, etc. 
 
The requirements for coaches to apply to the National B License Part 1 course are that they must 
provide proof of: a valid Pre-B or Provincial C License "Certified" status and Make Ethical Decisions, 
Respect in Sport, and Making Head Way in Soccer.  
 
IMPORTANT: The registration deadline for this course is Tuesday, September 4. Please ensure that 
you have applied and registered, via Coach Centre, prior to the mentioned deadline. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Nicola Venosa. 

https://www.coachcentre.ca/PublicCourseSearch.aspx?ID=2
mailto:nvenosa@ontariosoccer.net

